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Antonia Hover

From: Betty Leland
Sent: Friday, October 04, 2019 8:38 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: Phone Call from Mrs. White re:  FPL
Attachments: MRS WHITE PHONE MESSAGE RE FPL.docx

Good Morning: 
 
Please place the attached message in Docket 20190131. 
 
Thanks. 
 

            Betty Leland, Executive Assistant to  
                Chairman Art Graham 
           Florida Public Service Commission 
           bleland@psc.state.fl.us 
          (850) 413-6024 

 



October 2, 2019  11:29 am 
 
 
Mrs. White in Vero Beach (772) 559-6013 left a message on the Mainline regarding the PSC 
meeting on October 3 regarding the perhaps increase to consumers for electricity.  She said they 
already pay a storm fee to FPL and she feels that is sufficient.  They (FPL) collected money before 
they purchased Vero Beach electric in South Florida for projects, tree trimming etc.  that was not 
done for storm fees that were collected. 
 
She said I’m against them (FPL) and with PSC staff agreeing with them, she feels unless FPL does 
the work first then perhaps the costs can be passed on.  However, FPL is a for profit-corporation 
and the consumer has no where else to go.    
 
She appreciates the PSC really concentrating on the consumers for these increases. 
 
Appreciate it so much.  God bless you and have a beautiful day! 
 
Mrs. White 
Vero Beach, FL 
 

 

 

 
   




